
 	
  The Save the Gay Head Lighthouse Committee is 

searching for merchandise and sales interns to 

provide assistance during the summer months of 

2014. Weekly time commitment is 6-12 hours per 
week (one or two shifts) from 10:00am -4:00pm. 

Interns will be stationed at the lighthouse. 

Although preferred, no sale experience is 

required. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to fulfill community service requirements for 
sports teams and college resumes, learn about the workings of a large-scale 

fundraising effort, gain sales experience, and support an island-wide, 

community effort to save this beloved cultural and historic icon. 

Applicants please contact Tiffany Smalley at tiffany@gayheadlight.org 
or 508-627-0243.	
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